Section 324 Notice


In compliance with federal law, the Pembina County Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC) gives notice that the Pembina County Emergency Operations Plan which includes the Emergency and Hazardous Chemical Inventory (Tier II) Reports and Material Safety Data Sheets (MSDS’s) have been received and reviewed by the Pembina County LEPC.


These documents, along with the hazardous materials response plan for Pembina County, are available for public inspection at 308 Courthouse Drive, Lower Level of the Law Enforcement Center between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00p.m. on June 26th 2025.
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